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March 3, 2021

Good evening Baldwin families. Moving forward, we will now be offering Saturday meals to all students. This
will include breakfast as well as lunch. On Friday, a cart will be making its way around to every classroom,
where your students will be offered a single bag that will contain both meals, with milk, for Saturday. If you are
interested in taking part in this program, please speak to your child about making sure he or she takes a meal
on Friday when the cart comes around.

Thank you,
Mr. Dukette


